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Hello, my friends and supporters, 

Happy New Year to you all, and God’s blessings be upon you. 

I am excited to announce to you that I have returned to the mission field. After deputation 
ended, there were a few hurdles in getting through the necessary visa paperwork. Through 
God’s grace at the beginning of this new year I finally departed and flew to Kaohsiung, 
Taiwan, where I will continue the ministry of God’s kingdom. 

I am both eager and anxious to begin ministry back on the field. The challenges lying 
before us are massive. The threats of the enemy come in physical and spiritual forms. If it 
were our battle alone, we could do nothing. Throughout the Scriptures God reminds us 
that the battle belongs to Him—He only asks us to be faithful in our obedience and 
conduct.  

Most of the ways I have ministered in the past will continue to be what I am involved in 
during this term. Preaching in churches, teaching Bible and English to adults and children, 
and continuing to learn the Chinese language will take a large amount of my time. Though 
there will also be more as we continue to expand for the sake of God’s glory. 

Throughout 2022 I was privileged to meet many people who have put their support behind 
me. Through pledges of prayers and finances God has shown me I will not be alone in the 
work to which He has called me. I pray now that you will continue to bring my name 
before the Lord and ask Him to make my ministry fruitful and to keep His Spirit upon me. 

In Christ, 

Nathanael Bundy 
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In check memo mark 
support for N. Bundy.

Thanks	for		
Your	Support!	

Your giving 
enables me to do 
the work God has 

called me to 
fulfill.  

Please pray for 
success in 
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ongoing financial 
support to meet 

my needs.  
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